
From: Gant Redmon <gredmon@rpb-law.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 4:04 PM
To: Margaret O. Cooper <Margaret.Cooper@alexandriava.gov>

Cc: lbayer@bethelhebrew.org
Subject: [EXTERNAL]DSPA#202500003 Beth El Hebrew Congregation 3830 Seminary Road
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510 King Street, Suite 301 
Alexandria, Virginia 22314 
703.684.2000 (Telephone) 
703.684.5109 (Fax) 
gredmon@rpb-law.com
www.rpb-law.com

DISCLAIMER: This message was sent from outside the City of Alexandria email system.
DO NOT CLICK any links or download attachments unless the contents are from a trusted

source.
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